
Many working parents in our community have been
impacted by lack of affordable and reliable child care
options.  Limited access to child care changes the ways
that families can participate in the workforce. 

We need your input! We are looking for information
from parents regarding their child care needs. Please
take a few moments to answer some questions about
raising the littlest Montanans!

The information from this survey will help us find
solutions for child care in our community to better
serve employees and increase labor participation. 
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Take the
survey here!

Do you have questions about this survey? 
Please contact Matt Kline at 406-539-0064 or matt@nrmedd.org 



EMPLOYER CHILD
CARE SURVEY

With Montana employers' current challenge of finding
and retaining workers, affordable child care is a
paramount issue.  Accessibility and affordability of child
care are key to business stability. 

We need your input! We are looking to gather
information from employers regarding child care needs
in our community. Please take a few moments to
answers questions about your business needs. 

This survey will help us find solutions to better serve
employers, employees, and increase labor participation
rates by banding companies together to lower the cost
for the benefit of all.  
 

Take the 
survey here!

Do you have questions about this survey? 
Please contact Matt Kline at 406-539-0064 or matt@nrmedd.org 


